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I am appaled at the ratio of first nations people incarcerated compared to the general population! 
Now another enquiry, more recommendations that will be ignored or neglected. What we need is 
more input by the communities involved. They know what they want and what will work. Why 
aren' t we asking them and following their advice? I cannot understand why their advice has been 
ignored for so long. Money is being wasted for no good reason. Beaurocrats don't have all the 
answers. 


